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ZAMBIAS’ STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF MALI
16TH JANUARY,2018

Mr.  President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Mali to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update which has just been provided. 

We commend Mali for the progress made by the Government by providing human rights training to law enforcement officials and judges. We welcome the creation of the National Action Plan on the eradication of harmful practices to women and children’s health and the National Programme to combat Female Genital Mutilation.   
RECOMMENDATIONS

Zambia recommends to Mali the following:
· To establish as a priority an effective torture preventive mechanism, in accordance with Malis’ obligations under the Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment;
· To expedite the revision of the Labour Code and ensure that it guaranteed substantive equality of women and men;
· To strictly prohibit child labour and raise the minimum age of employment;
· To improve conditions in detention centres.

Finally, we wish Mali every success in her engagement with the UPR process.

I thank you.

